
Project Update: January 2014 
 
Time has been scarce to update you with news of our fieldwork in Cape Verde, with the 
Cape Verde warbler, but I can say that so far the work has been amazing. We have been 
able to sample a large number of birds from the Island of Santiago and are just starting in 
Fogo. But most importantly, we are creating a really good connection with the local 
ornithologists, managed to get a telescope for one of them (this had nothing to do with the 
warbler), and I have already taken 5 people with me to learn a bit about bird sampling. 
 
I am very happy to be here and I feel that everybody who has been involved in this project 
so far is happy too. And all of us are learning a huge deal about this bird! 
 

 
 

 


